

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

August 22, 2023

Madison Flynn P.O. Box 125 Rio Dell CA 95562

mflynn@ncide.org

Dear Madison,

The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors was requested by the Executive Committee of the Behavioral Health Board to remove you from the Board due to lack of meeting attendance. This action is in accordance to the by-laws.

Thank you for the time you have served on this Board, and we wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair Humboldt County Board of Supervisors